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Meningitis vaccination - last chance for UG students 
 
Dear colleagues,

You are receiving this email as a member of staff teaching undergraduate students today and tomorrow. These next two days are the last opportunity for undergraduate students living in halls to receive their free vaccination against meningitis B. We would very much appreciate your support in spreading this message during teaching today and tomorrow.

Attached is a powerpoint slide you may wish to use. Please encourage any students who should have attended for their vaccination but have not yet done so, to go along to the marquee at any time during these sessions: 
XXXXX

For information on why they need the vaccine please visit surrey.ac.uk/meningitis.

Your support is very much appreciated as we try to ensure all targeted students receive their free vaccination.

Many thanks​ 
   
  
 

